
People Select Committee 
Chair’s Update 

  
Scrutiny Review – Review of Disadvantage in Early Years and School 
 

Achieved since last meeting Cabinet agreed the final report on 19 January. 
 

Problems or concerns None.   
 

Planned next month 
 

- 
 

On track – yes / no Yes.   
 

 

Scrutiny Review – Improving Mental Health and Wellbeing  
 

Achieved since last meeting The Committee considered a background briefing on the mental 
health and wellbeing needs of the Borough, and local research on 
self-harm on 16 January.   
 

Problems or concerns The remainder of the review will take place in 2017-18. 
 

Planned next month 
 

The Committee will consider the scope and project plan at the 
next relevant meeting. 

On track – yes / no The review will continue into 2017-18.   
 

 

Overview / Performance and Quality Assurance 
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

None 
 

Requests for more information 
 

- 

 

Monitoring -  
 

Key Issues / Problems or 
concerns 

The Action Plan following the review of Disadvantage in Early 
Years and School will be considered on 20 February. 
 
Following the review of Affordable Warmth, the Health 
Evaluation of the ECO Programme will be presented to 
Committee on 20 February. 
 

Requests for more information 
 

-  

 

Next Meeting 
 

20 March  1.30pm 
 

 


